
 

PIAA DISTRICT IV 

June 15, 2022 

Minutes 

 

 

Present:  Chris Venna, Chairman; Beth Schulze, Vice-Chairman; Glenn Fogel, Treasurer; Hal Stockdill, 

Executive Secretary.  Others present are Brian Albertson, Bob Apple, Janis Arp, Diana Barnes, Andy 

Boyer, Curt Chilson, Roger Heckrote, Gail Huffman, Daryl Hunsberger, Ken Tallman and Doug 

Wesner. 

 

 

The meeting was convened at 3:00 p.m. by Chairman, Chris Venna. 

 

 

The minutes from the April 25, 2022 meetings were accepted and approved. 

(Motion: Heckrote.  Second: Albertson.  15-0) 

 

 

The Treasure’s Report was approved as presented. 

(Motion: Schulze.  Second: Arp.  15-0) 

 

 

The Chairman gave a brief update and shared District IV accomplishments. 

 

 

Chris Venna introduced Ken Tallman, who is the new Athletic Director Representative. 

 

 

The committee discussed starting a new Athletic Director orientation.   

 

 

The 2022-2023 meeting schedule was set and approved. 

(Motion: Stockdill.  Second: Arp.  15-0) 

 

 

The committee approved the assignment of Sports Committees. 

(Motion: Fogel.  Second: Schulze.  15-0) 

 

 

The committee had discussion on fees for Officials. 

 

 

The minutes and decision from the May 3, 2022 hearing were approved. 

(Motion: Albertson.  Second: Heckrote.  15-0) 

 

 

The committee accepted Brent Trowbridge’s resignation from the District IV Committee. 

(Motion: Chilson.  Second: Apple.  15-0) 

 

 



The committee appointed Gary Otis (Wyalusing) and Andy Boyer (Cowanesque Valley) to fill the 

remaining term on the District IV Committee for Dennis Peachey and Brent Trowbridge. 

(Motion: Stockdill.  Second: Schulze.  15-0) 

 

 

The committee approved a post-season waiver in the sport of Softball for a South Williamsport student. 

(Motion: Heckrote.  Second: Arp.  15-0) 

 

 

Committee Reports were presented and accepted as follows: 

Tennis (Boys)   Roger Heckrote 

Soccer/Lacrosse  Glenn Fogel 

Wrestling   Hal Stockdill 

Track & Field   Beth Schulze 

Softball   Curt Chilson 

Male Officials   Brian Albertson 

 

 

The committee had discussion on two letters from Track & Field coaches addressing their concerns 

regarding medals awarded in AAA District IV T&F meet.  No action was taken, will remain status quo. 

 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, August 1, 2022 at 3:00pm, place TBA. 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:34 p.m. 

(Motion: Boyer.  Second: Chilson.  15-0) 


